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Little Sticks

1.

The people asked, "Isn't this the carpenter's son? Isn't his mother's name Mary?” Matthew 13:55

2.

“What kind of man is this? Even the winds and the waves obey him!” Matthew 8:27

3.

“Today a Savior has been born to you; he is Christ, the Lord.” Luke 2:11

4.

“This is how we know what love is: Jesus Christ laid down his life for us.” 1 John 3:16

5.

“The people were amazed at Jesus’ teaching.” Mark 1:22

6.

"Jesus said, 'I and the Father are one.'" John 10:30

7.

“All have sinned.” Romans 3:23 but “Jesus committed no sin.” 1 Peter 2:22

8.

“Jesus bore our sins in his body on the tree, so that we might live.” 1 Peter 2:24

9.

“God raised Jesus from the dead, freeing him from the agony of death.” Acts 2:24

10.

“The gift of God is eternal life in Christ Jesus our Lord.” Romans 6:23

11.

“This gift is given through faith in Jesus Christ to all who believe.” Romans 3:22
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Wheelers

1.

“The wise heart seeks knowledge.” Proverbs 15:14

2.

“The fool says in his heart, ‘There is no God.’” Psalms 14:1

3.

“In the beginning God created everything.” Genesis 1:1

4.

“We are God’s workmanship.” Ephesians 2:10

5.

“All have sinned and fall short of the glory of God.” Romans 3:23

6.

“But your sins have separated you from your God.” Isaiah 59:2

7.

“Jesus, was in very nature God…made in human likeness.” Philippians 2:6-7

8.

“Jesus came to give his life as a ransom for many” Mark 10:45

9.

“Whoever believes in the Son has eternal life, but whoever rejects the Son will not see life.” John
3:36

10.

“Yet to all who received Jesus, he gave the right to become children of God.” John 1:12

11.

“If anyone is in Christ, he is a new creation; the old has gone, the new has come!” 2 Corinthians 5:17
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Eagles

1.

“The discerning heart seeks knowledge.” Proverbs 15:14

2.

“The fool says in his heart, ‘There is no God.’” Psalms 14:1

3.

“In the beginning God created the heavens and the earth.” Genesis 1:1

4.

“What good will it be for a man if he gains the whole world, yet forfeits his soul? Or what can a man
give in exchange for his soul?” Matthew 16:26

5.

“From within, out of men's hearts, come evil thoughts, sexual immorality, theft, murder, adultery,
greed…arrogance and folly. All these evils come from inside and make a man 'unclean.'" Mark 7:2123

6.

“But your iniquities have separated you from your God; your sins have hidden his face from you.”
Isaiah 59:2

7.

“[Jesus], being in very nature God, did not consider equality with God something to be grasped, but
made himself nothing, taking the very nature of a servant, being made in human likeness.”
Philippians 2:6-7

8.

“Therefore there is now no condemnation for those who are in Christ Jesus.” Romans 8:1

9.

“Jesus said, ‘I tell you the truth, whoever hears my word and believes him who sent me has eternal
life and will not be condemned; he has crossed over from death to life.” John 5:24

10.

“Yet to all who received Jesus, to those who believed in his name, he gave the right to become
children of God.” John 1:12

11.

“If anyone would come after me, he must deny himself and take up his cross daily and follow me.”
Luke 9:23
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High School (Conversations)

1.

“What good will it be for a man if he gains the whole world, yet forfeits his soul? Or what can a man
give in exchange for his soul?” Matthew 16:26

2.

“The heart of the discerning acquires knowledge, the ears of the wise seek it out.” Proverbs 18:15

3.

“Here is a trustworthy saying that deserves full acceptance: Christ Jesus came into the world to save
sinners—of whom I am the worst.” 1 Timothy 1:15

4.

“God made him who had no sin to be sin for us, so that in him we might become the righteousness
of God.” 2 Corinthians 5:21

5.

“Then Jesus said to Thomas, ‘Put your finger here; see my hands. Reach out your hand and put it
into my side. Stop doubting and believe.’” John 20:27

6.

“You will seek me and find me when you seek me with all your heart. I will be found by you,”
declares the Lord.” Jeremiah 29:13-14

7.

“Before the mountains were born or you brought forth the earth and the world, from everlasting to
everlasting you are God.” Psalm 90:2

8.

“That which was from the beginning, which we have heard, which we have seen with our eyes,
which we have looked at and our hands have touched—this we proclaim concerning the Word of
life.” 1 John 1:1

9.

“I live by faith in the Son of God, who loved me and gave himself for me. I do not set aside the grace
of God, for if righteousness could be gained through the law, Christ died for nothing!” Galatians
2:20-21

10.

Jesus said, “I am the vine; you are the branches. If you remain in me and I in you, you will bear much
fruit; apart from me you can do nothing.” John 15:5

11.

“By his death, Jesus came to destroy him who holds the power of death to free those who all their
lives were held in slavery by their fear of death.” Hebrews 2:14-15

